
 
 

Associated British Ports 

Wales & Short Sea Ports 

Port of Newport 

  

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

  

Traffic lights on Eastway Road 
 

07:00HRS Monday 6th June 2022 
TO 

7:00HRS Monday 13TH June 2022 
 

ABP Newport are undertaking essential rail repairs from the road crossing at 
5A Shed to the road crossing at 7 Shed which means the road nearest to the 
rail tracks needs to be closed off. 

 
ABP apologise for any inconvenience that these essential works cause and 

appreciate your co-operation in adhering to the traffic control measures 
 
 

Please take care and reduce speed 
 
  

Derwyn James   1st June 2022 


